
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (June 30, 2020) – Port Authority service will operate on 
Sunday/holiday schedules on Saturday, July 4, 2020, for Independence Day. 
 
The Monongahela Incline will be open from 8:45 a.m. to midnight.  
 
Customer Service representatives will be available from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
 
On Friday, July 3, 2020, Port Authority service will operate on the existing 
weekday schedules, with some routes continuing to operate on modified 
schedules due to the coronavirus pandemic. Customer Service will be open 
regular hours, 6 a.m. to 7 p.m. 
 
Customers with questions about service are encouraged to visit Port Authority’s 
website or call Customer Service at 412-442-2000. 
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